
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Wednesday 

December 20, 2023 
 

 
 There is a change to the gathering space for today and it is open for grade 7 students, as they were 

away during lunch yesterday.   
 The gym will be open today and the rest of the week at lunch break. 
 The book club is meeting in the library at lunch after the eating period. 
 Battle of the Books team, there will be no meeting but please make sure you have books to read 

over the winter break.  
 The library will be closed all day on Friday, so make sure to stock up on books for the holidays by the 

end of Thursday! 
 “Be U” group meets today in blocks 6&7. Please go to the library if you’ve registered. 
 Hot lunch tomorrow is pizza. Students, please check the list with your teacher today if you are unsure 

whether or not you have lunch coming. 

 


